Gordon Head Middle School
Tuesday
June 18, 2024

Open gym time at lunch is for grade 7s.

All student library books are now overdue. If you have books out from the library, please bring them
back ASAP. The only exceptions are books that your teacher has assigned to you for class, like a
novel study book or a textbook. We are also collecting fines for any missing or damaged books,
please bring your cash or cheque to the library.

The Great Big Book Exchange is continuing till the end of the school year. We have moved all the
books to a cart just inside the door of the library; feel free to take books from this cart or bring in new
ones that you no longer need.

Lego club is happening at lunch in the library.

No choir today - thank you for a great year!



